
STATE BOARD FOR COMMUNITY COLLEGES AND OCCUPATIONAL EDUCATION  
December 13, 2023 

TOPIC: Board Policy 8-170, Contractual Indemnification 
 
PRESENTED BY: 
Angela Gramse, General Counsel 
 
RELATIONSHIP TO THE STRATEGIC PLAN: 
Transform our own workforce experience; Redefine our value proposition through 
accessibility, affordability, quality, accountability, resource development, and operational 
excellence 

 
EXPLANATION: 
The System has reviewed Board Policy (BP) 8-170 as part of its five-year review cycle. 
Since the original February 2013 effective date, the governing state statute has been 
revised and prohibits indemnification clauses in CCCS contracts. Under current law, the 
policy is unnecessary.  

Contracts with indemnification or other impermissible clauses must continue to be 
negotiated in accordance with internal CCCS contracting practices. 

The attached BP 8-170 reflects the repeal. 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
CCCS General Counsel recommends the Board approve the BP 8-170 repeal.  
 

ATTACHMENT(S): 
BP 8-170 REPEAL 12.13.23 


	TOPIC: Board Policy 8-170, Contractual Indemnification
	PRESENTED BY:
	RELATIONSHIP TO THE STRATEGIC PLAN:
	EXPLANATION:
	RECOMMENDATION:

